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Winds Aloft 
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¶ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

¶ tŀƴŎŀƪŜ .ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ 

¶ Cƭȅ hǳǘǎ 

¶ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ /ŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ ŀƴŘ 

aŜƳōŜǊǎ bƻǝŎŜǎ 

¶ b LƭƭΦ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊǎ 9ǾŜƴǘǎ /ŀƭπ

ŜƴŘŀǊ 

¶ WǳƴŜ .ƻŀǊŘ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

¶ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ {ǘŀũ 

Wǳƭȅ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ aŜŜǝƴƎ ά̧ ƻǳǘƘ ƛƴ !Ǿƛŀǝƻƴέ 

Despite a Very, Very Rainy 

Evening.  Dave Leiting drove 

down from Oshkosh to dis-

cuss EAAôs opportunities for 

Young People in Aviation-

Scholarships, Internships and 

just fun things to do. 

Brad DeLisle, Chapter VP 

and Ground School Instructor 

for Crystal Lake HS students, 

talked about his zig zag route 

to aviation.  Lon Danek 

talked about the Chapters 

History, Ole the monthly fly 

outsï all are welcome and 

Tom Solar talked about the 

Chapters Scholarship oppor-

tunities.  

Thanks go out to Tom LeG-

ates and Brad DeLisle for 

setting up this meeting.  Brad 

was standing out in the rain 

directing the kids and parents 

to the meeting location in 

Tedôs Hanger. 

Special kudo's to Dave and 

Brad.  Youse guys are troop-

ers! 

Afterwards Paul presented a 

cake to Ole which everyone 

enjoyed in recognition of his 

20 years flying his Prescott 

Pusher and the many Young 

Eagles in which he flew. 

Tom Solar 
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What a successful Event!  The chapter 

served over 500 paid guests, our largest 

turnout yet.  Each year the number of partici-

pants has increased (the food and service 

must be good).  The event was held in con-

junction with Lake in the Hills Airport annual 

open house.  Thanks go out to Mike 

Peranich, the airport manager, for all of his 

assistance in making this event successful. 

Special thanks go out to Lon Danek for once 

again chairing the event.  It is a lot of work 

and worry.  Lon, its over, so now you can 

relax.  Also thanks to the many chapter 

members and Civil Air patrol personnel for 

volunteering their time. 

ANNUAL PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
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